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FUNNY YOU 
SHOULD SAY THAT 

    

      

   

  

      

  

    

   
    

     

  

    

  

    

    

     

    

   NEWLY-FORMED SNOWMOBILE CLUB EXECUTIVE 

  

  
  

  

  

  

    Photo above of the newly-formed Terrace Bay 
Snowmobile Club executive - front row, left to right 

Joe Desaulniers, treasurer; Bill McKie, vice-pres., 

Carman Brant, president; Ethel Boyd, secretary; 

back row - Marvin Osmar, Harold Kodila, Sam 

Boyd, Rod Larson and John Polachuk; directors. 

TERRACE BAY ART CLUB 
At a business meeting held December 4th in the 

Art room of the Recreation Centre it was decided to 

discontinue the art workshop until January. 
It was also decided that they sponsor an Art 

Course in the early part of January to include all 
interested persons of Terrace Bay. ; 

The winner of the painting which was drawn re- 

cently was Miss Gilda Pederson. 
The next business meeting will be on January 8th, 

in the Art Room. 

    

   

  

   
   
    

      

    

     

  

This quartet's somewhat sober appearance belies the fact that 
they are four of the funniest people in Canadian radio. Peter 
Cullen, Ted Zeigler, Barrie Baldaro and Joan Stuart (clockwise) 

comprise the cast of Funny You Should Say That, CBC radio's 
rib-tickling comedy show, heard Sundays at 5:03 p.m. EST. De- 
scribed as “a kind of updated Spring Thaw out of The Goon 
Show by Laugh-In with overtones of Playboy”, Funny You Should 
Say That also features singer Sheila Graham and the Tony 
Chappell Orchestra.. 

    

   

        

  

GRADE 13 SOUGHT FOR TERRACE BAY 

   

  

       
                            

  

       

  

As a result of previous deliberations a representa- 
tive committee attended the Lake Superior District 
School Board meeting held in Marathon on Monday 
night and presented the following statement: - 

"This group, representing the concerned people 
of Terrace Bay, is requesting implemention of a 
Grade 13 in the Terrace Bay High School, beginning 
September 1970. 

Our reasons for this request are as follows: 
1 - There is a general overcrowding in the present 
Schreiber High School. Grade 13 has over forty 
students in the class, and a large number of these 
students is being transported from Terrace Bay. 

The students in Grade 13 realize that in what 
continued next column 

they hope is their last and most important year in a 
Secondary School, an. overcrowded classroom is an 
inconvenience. Ina large class, it is difficult for 

a teacher to give individual attention. 

2 - Present enrollment of Grade 12 in Terrace Bay 
High School is 31, and present enrollment of the 

Grade 12 class in Schreiber High School is 31. The 

total of these two figures renders a great possibility 

of having nearly 60 students in grade 13 in September 
1970. This means a much greater overcrowding and 

inconvenience to the class of 1970 than to the 
present situation. 

3 - The Terrace Bay High School has the facilities 
continued page 23 .......06. 

  

                

  

 


